
 



 







 



 

 

 

Northwood wants to build a stronger learning community where every student feels valued, 

accepted, and believed in.  Our hope is that Northwood’s walls would encourage inclusivity and 

acceptance of all students and set the example for students walking our halls. 
 

Task: 

Create an original art piece that can be hung on Northwood’s walls that is a celebration or 

reflection of diversity.  Please make sure that the message and images are appropriate and positive for 

the middle school age group.  Flyers with detailed information about the art contest can be picked up 

at the Commons stage at lunch. 
 

How to Enter the Contest and Submit Work: 

Submit your work to Northwood’s office by Thursday, January 5th at noon.  The top art pieces will 

be hung in Northwood’s hallways with credit given to the artist.  A $100 prize will be awarded to the 

winning artist, $60 to 2nd place, and $40 to the 3rd place artist.  Winners will be selected by 

Northwood’s Equity Advisory, a group of diverse community leaders. 
 



 


